
 
 

October 12, 2016 
Announcement 1244 

 

Use New Email Addresses to Contact Hewlett Packard Enterprise 

The domain name in the email addresses for Hewlett Packard Enterprise staff and services have recently changed 

from “hp.com” to “hpe.com”.  Effective October 1, 2016, emails with the “hp.com” domain will not be delivered.  If 

the emails are returned, please update the domain name and resend your request. 

Examples of current email addresses used by providers to contact Hewlett Packard Enterprise staff are: 

 Provider Services Field Representatives:  NevadaProviderTraining@hpe.com 

 Electronic Billing Support:  NVMMIS.EDIsupport@hpe.com 

 Claim Appeals:  ProviderClaimAppeals@hpe.com 

 Peer-to-Peer Reviews:  peertopeer@groups.ext.hpe.com  
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